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        January 15, 2002

Under Certificate of Posting

Mr. Rajesh Sood

C/o. Ms. P. Mathur,

1st Floor, 

B-28, N.D.S.E. – II

New Delhi 110 049

Sub:  Your complaint against Dr. Mittal, Dr. Naulakha & Dr. Sharma & Friends    Medical Centre, F-1, Kalindi Ring Road, New Delhi – 110 065. 


With reference to the subject noted above, this is to inform you that the President and the Vice-President of the Delhi Medical Council after examining your complaint, have concluded that prima-facie that no medical negligence can be attributed on the part of doctors of Friends Medical Centre in the treatment provided to you when you were admitted in the Friends Medical Center on 13th June, 2001, hence, the case is not being investigated further.     

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Deputy Registrar.

